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Press Release from Broadstairs and St. Peter’s Town Council  

 

Release from date: 29/01/2019 

Subject: Broadstairs & St. Peter’s Town Council have voted to keep their precept at 

the same level as the 2018-19 financial year. 

Intro/Summary para/headline:     

At the Council meeting held on the 28th of January 2019. Broadstairs & St. Peter’s 

Town Council has unanimously voted not to raise precept for its residents. 

______________________________________________________________ 

 

Members of Broadstairs & St. Peter’s Town Council, have agreed not to 

increase their element of the Council Tax for 2019-2020, resulting in a 0% 

increase in the precept. The Town Council has managed to do this by 

negotiating new contracts for the town and forward planning to achieve other 

income through the booking and letting of Town Council owned Assets.  

 

 

Quotes: 

 

Cllr Paul Moore, Mayor of Broadstairs & St. Peter’s Town Council said: 

 

“The Town Council has made a commitment through the recent community 

asset transfers to operate more effectively. Pierremont Hall and Retort House, 

will enable the Town Council to raise income through lettings and bookings in 

addition to the precept. All of which will enable the Town Council to provide 

and improve the range of activities, facilities and services to the community, 

both now and in the future.” 

 

 

 

Contact:  Town Clerk                          Tel : 01843 868718 

Email: town.clerk@broadstairs.gov.uk  Website: http://www.broadstairs.gov.uk/ 
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